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PR#025-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Government of Belize, UNICEF and SIB Sign MOU for MICS7 
 
Belmopan. January 31, 2023.  
 
Today, the Ministry of Economic Development, on behalf of the Government 
of Belize, the Statistical Institute of Belize (SIB), and UNICEF signed a 
memorandum of understanding (MOU), commencing the seventh round of 
the Multiple Indicator Cluster Survey (MICS).  
 
The MICS has served as an important source of data for Belize on child 
mortality, early childhood development, nutrition, health, HIV/AIDS, child 
protection, and gender. It has also allowed for an evidence-based approach 
to many of Belize’s national agendas like the Plan Belize Medium-Term 
Development Strategy and the Children’s Agenda 2017-2030.  
 
This seventh round of the MICS will utilize new modules and, as a result, add 
new indicators to the existing key indicators that the survey collects, which 
will expand Belize’s data results and capacities.   
 
The Multiple Indicator Cluster Survey 7 (MICS7) will be implemented from 
the second quarter of 2023 to the end of the third quarter of 2024 by SIB in 
collaboration with key ministries, UN agencies and UNICEF. 
 
The MOU was signed by Dr. Osmond Martinez, Chief Executive Officer in 
the Ministry of Economic Development; Diana Castillo-Trejo, Director 
General of SIB; and Alison Parker, UNICEF Representative in Belize. 
 
Ends  
 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Gabrielle Hulse           
Economist III 
Ministry of Finance, Economic Development, and Investment 
880-2526/27 
 
Javier Romero 
Communications & Marketing Officer 
Statistical Institute of Belize  
jromero@mail.sib.org.bz 
 
Stephanie Daniels 
Communications Officer 
UNICEF  
sdaniels@unicef.org 


